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September 8, 1931

Dr. W. P. Percival,
Director, Pro testant Education, 
Department of Education,
Quebec , P. Qe

Dear Dr. Pereival,

Complying with your request, I am 
attaching herewith copy of letter to Sir 
Arthur Currie regarding your telephone 
versation with me this morning.

This is only the first page of a latter on general university business, so 
that it Is not finished off.
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Yours faithfully.

Secretary to the Principal.
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